Community Care

12 North Street, P.O. Box 575 St. Catharines, Ontario L2R 6W8

phone: 905.685.1349

fax: 905.685.3938

web: communitycarestca.ca



October 10, 2019

Governor Simcoe Secondary School Attn: Jamie Brophy 15 Glenview Avenue St. Catharines, ON L2N 2Z7

Dear Jamie & the Governor Simcoe Athletes,

What a wonderful Grape and Wine Festival! It was very clear how much effort and passion went into the entire festival from you and your group! Thank you to you and your athletes for pushing carts and collecting money. Everyone did an amazing job and we loved the effort your group put in!

As we always say, everything we receive makes a difference but the result of the parade was truly outstanding. Without the support of our community and Governor Simcoe, we wouldn't be able to support our 21 programs including our food security program which serves over 100 families each day – 40% which are children - and distributes 4000 lbs of food daily. The partnerships that we develop are important because without you, we would never be able to meet the need that is constantly increasing.

We look forward to next year and celebrating another year with the Grape and Wine Festival and Governor Simcoe. Thank you for helping us help those who are most vulnerable and need it the most.

Most Sincerely,



Betty-Lou Souter CEO

